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Red Ribbon Club Annual Report (2020-2021) 

Red Ribbon club is an initiative of Government to spread awareness on HIV/AIDS and to develop 

a healthy community. In this Academic session we have co-ordinted some creative programs to 

enhance the value of our Red Ribbon Club. 

• On 1st October 2020 National Voluntary Blood Donation Day conducted special 

awareness programme on “Blood Donation”.  Mrs.Bindhu Baburaj (Vice Principal 

Seventh Day Adventist College of Nursing and Hospital, Kanniampuram) was our 

resource person. It spreads awareness about the best practices of blood donation and the 

volunteers were given instructions regarding the do’s and don’ts for blood donations. 

Awareness programme was conducted through online platform (Microsoft Teams). Details 

attached herewith. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Red Ribbon Club has maintaining a Blood Bank Directory by including 64 volunteers of 

different blood groups to serve the needy on emergency .The great initiative from our 

students can better serve our society. Details of the volunteers are available  based on the 

emergency and demand through proper channel. 

 

Our next creative programme was conducted on 01 December 2020 ,to highlight the value of Red 

Ribbon Club in providing awareness on HIV /AIDS.  Due to the pandemic covid situation we had 

organised the awareness programme through online platform by lighting the lamp as a symbol of  

brightness to the world.  The students participated enthusiastically by making posters 

,slogans,paintings  etc to spread the awareness. 

  

 



Programme Link attached herewith 

https://youtu.be/pkj4df2W7AQ 

 

 

Inorder to co-ordinate  the Red Ribbon club activities ,and to ensure the participation 

from first year students we had created a whatsapp group on the name of "RED 

RIBBON CLUB"and the students  showed their excellence by presenting awareness 

posters in the college exhibition conducted by "Druva arts club" on 06/03/2021 . The 

wonderful posters and the efforts of students received great appreciation from the 

college.  Efforts are taking parts to approach pragmatically  in spreading the value of 

Red Ribbon Club , in coming days. 

https://youtu.be/pkj4df2W7AQ




 

 

 


